
Pool Task Force – Review of work done to date 

May 8 – Preliminary meeting to discuss Task Force 

May 29 – Pool Task Force approved at May Board Meeting 

June 

• No official Task Force Meeting 
• Staff created Request for Qualifications and accepted proposals 

July  

• Selection of Aqua Design as pool architect 
• Board approved the expense of Conceptual Design  
• No official Task Force Meeting 

August 

• Site visit with staff and architect 
• No official Task Force Meeting 
• Initial concepts of 3 versions of pool created by architect 

September 

• Two Meetings Held – Sept 3 and Sept 24.  Both well attended by homeowners 
• Task Force Meeting looks at all three versions 
• Homeowner input received and questions answered 
• Initial cost estimates put together 

October 

• Task Force met October 1 
• Continued to refine all three versions 
• Staff visited architects and reviewed versions in greater detail 
• Continued to receive homeowner input on all three versions 

November 

• Task Force met on November 5 
• Version one has been eliminated as an option 
• Version 2 and Version 3.5 were continued to refine all concepts 
• Deep end discussed – compromise created. 

December 

• Meeting December 3, 2024 
• Recommendation ready???? 


